EMBASSY OF FINLAND
VILNIUS

INVITATION

Dear Sir/Madam,

You are kindly invited to attend a business event on Energy Issues in Lithuania
on Tuesday, 17 January 2012 at 14.00 at the Embassy of Finland, K.Kalinausko g.
24.

The event is organised to celebrate the official launching of the non-profit
business organisation Finnish-Lithuanian Chamber of Commerce (FLCC).

Mr. Arvydas Sekmokas, Minister of Energy of Lithuania, and Mr. Per Langer,
Executive Vice-President of the energy company Fortum will honour the event
and give their presentations.

After the discussion You are kindly invited to a reception.

Please, find attached the programme of the event.

Warmly welcome!

Yours sincerely,

Marja-Liisa Kiljunen
Ambassador of Finland

R.S.V.P. by 13 January 2012
(limited number of seats)
+370 5 266 80 10

sanomat.vil@formin.fi



Energy Issues in Lithuania
Programme

14:00 Welcoming remarks Marja-Liisa Kiljunen, Ambassador of Finland

14:10 Overview to Lithuania’s Energy Policy Arvydas Sekmokas, Minister of
Energy

14:30 Development of Energy Markets in Baltics Per Langer, Executive Vice
President, Division Heat, Fortum

14.50 Discussion and closing remarks Pasi Harttunen Chairman of the FLCC

15:10 Reception
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http://www.enmin.lt/en/
http://www.flcc.lt/en/home/

